
Maintenance Report                                                       01/22/2020 

 

 

These are some of the ongoing projects and a look at some of the other ongoing Maintenance related 

notes.  

 

1. Bus grant needs approval by the board. Order documents included.   $441,674.00 for buses and 

18,228 for shipping.   

2. The grant from the USDA Child and Nutrition Program for 7,000.00 towards Naukati kitchen       

upgrades has been completed.     

3.  Hollis has been awarded $686,523.00 though CIP towards design and will be going out to bid for 

architect work next.  

4.   NKI teacher housing roof project, materials are in but weather has put it on hold.   

5.  With the cold snap, snow and holidays we have had a very busy few weeks and lots of catching 

up still going on.    

6.  Ramp at float house was damaged in winter weather and has been temporarily repaired but will 

need substantial work soon.  

 

Thanks, 

Branzon Anania 

 

 


